
Hamilton Open Space Committee  
Minutes of Meeting on May 8, 2018 

Members present: Gretel Clark, Marcia Dolce, Jackie Hodge, Rosie Kennedy, Zach Peters 
Attending: Heidi Clark, George Tarr 

Chair Clark opened the meeting at 6:45 p.m. 

The April 23, 2018 minutes were approved unanimously. 

Conservancy District: Heidi Clark gave an update on Conservancy District. She showed three 
maps with different versions of the conservancy district on the maps.  We will need to define the 
conservancy district and not base it on elevations. Right now the Planning Board is defining the 
Conservancy District by elevations. 

George Tarr informed the committee that there is a map of the conservancy district on the second 
floor of Town Hall with a caption saying that it is the legally defensible conservancy district. 
This map doesn’t look anything like the original map of the conservancy district. 

Zach suggested that since we are being tasked with rewriting the conservancy district bylaw, that 
we request the Town to give us all materials relating to the Conservancy District, including the 
map on the 2nd floor at Town Hall. 

Scenic Road Bylaw: Scenic Road bylaw review. Some progress was made. Rosie and Zach will 
work together between meetings on finalizing the draft bylaw. 

Next meeting: TBD 


